Eimear Reillx

From: LAPS

Sent: Thursday 27 July 2023 12:52

To: Eimear Reilly

Subject: FW: Kimmage to City Centre Section 51 electronic files replacement

From: Colm Griffin <Colm.Griffin@nationaltransport.ie>

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 5:21 PM

To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>; LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>; Niamh Thornton <n.thornton@pleanala.ie>
Cc: Aidan Gallagher <Aidan.Gallagher@nationaltransport.ie>

Subject: Kimmage to City Centre Section 51 electronic files replacement

Dear Sir/Madam,

Following on from my phone call to Shaun McGee today in regarding our application for approval under section
51(2) of the Roads Act 1993 (as amended) to An Bord Pleandla for approval in relation to a proposed road
development consisting of the construction of the Kimmage to City Centre Core Bus Corridor Scheme. The
application was made to An Bord Pleandla on the 25th July 2023, it has come to the National Transport Authority’s
attention that, due to an administrative discrepancy, the following formatting issues and / or incorrect information
were contained in the electronic copy of the following parts of the Environmental Impact Assessment Report.

e EIAR Volume 1:
o Preface —incorrect date specified; and
o Non-Technical Summary (NTS) —incorrect date specified.
e EIAR Volume 2:
o Chapter 11 (Human Health) — malfunctioning cross-references;
o Chapter 21 (Cumulative Impacts) — malfunctioning cross-references; and
o Chapter 11 (Mitigation) — malfunctioning cross-references;
e EIAR Volume 3:
o Chapter 6 (Traffic and Transport) Figure 6.1 to 6.16 — incorrect information shown.
e EIAR Volume 4:
o Appendix A9.1 - formatting errors; and
o Appendix Al15.3 — formatting errors.

These discrepancies are now being rectified in the electronic copy of the EIAR and we will supply two replacement
USBs tomorrow AM (27%") to replace the two USBs supplied to you on the 25th July 2023. A cover letter will also be
submitted with the USBs. | apologies for the inconvenience.

Please note that these discrepancies did not appear in the two hard copies of the EIAR which were provided to you

on the 25th July 2023.
Should you have any queries in relation to the enclosed documentation, please contact:

Kind Regards

Colm



R Colm Griffin
NTA = Senior Project Manager, BusConnects
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Ta eolas sa teachtaireacht leictreonach seo a d'fhéadfadh bheith priobhaideach n6 faoi rin agus b'fheidir go mbeadh
abhar randa n6 pribhléideach ann. Is le h-aghaidh an duine/na ndaoine no le h-aghaidh an aonain ata ainmnithe
thuas agus le haghaidh an duine/na ndacine sin amhain até an t-eolas. T4 cosc ar rochtain don teachtaireacht
leictreonach seo do aon duine eile. Murab ionann tusa agus an té a bhfuil an teachtaireacht ceaptha doé biodh a fthios
agat nach gceadaitear nochtadh, céipeail, scaipeadh né Uséid an eolais agus/n6 an chomhaid seo agus b'fhéidir
d'fhéadfadh bheith midhleathach.
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